

**Fwd: C2M2-2020 Postponed**

mrmiataman@yahoo.../Inbox



**D Waung** <dwaung99@gmail.com>

To: john.lutes@rogers.com, doug.mactiger@gmail.com, mrmiataman@yahoo.com, gmaleck@sbcglobal.net, smark@magma.ca [more...](#)

Apr 16 at 4:22 PM

Dear C2M2 participant,

We hope all of our Miata friends are well and taking all necessary precautions to remain well during this extraordinary time.

Unfortunately, indications are that our battle with Covid-19 will continue for some time. Because of this, we have taken the difficult decision of postponing Canada's Capital Miata Meet (C2M2-2020) by one year. We want all C2M2 participants to remain safe and not worry about travel or being in groups until the situation improves.

The new dates for C2M2 will be August 12th to 15th 2021. As a registered participant, we have transferred your registration to 2021 and will keep your registration fee fixed at the 2020 rate. We will also extend the date for cancelling and getting a refund by one year until June 1, 2021. C2M2 is fully subscribed and we have a number of people on a wait list. Maintaining your registration will guarantee your spot at C2M2 next year at the current fee.

Should you need to cancel now, we will provide a full refund less \$25 to cover banking and other expenses.

For those with hotel reservations, we have confirmed that registrations must be cancelled directly with the hotel. We will advise when you can re-book for next year.

We will provide regular updates both by e-mail and on our C2M2 website (<https://www.umn-c2m2-2020.com>) to keep everyone informed of status and plans.

Our thoughts go out to you and your family during this difficult time. Please stay healthy and safe.

David Waung  
C2M2 Co-ordinator



Virus-free. [www.avq.com](http://www.avq.com)